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As the weather warms and people are spending more time outdoors, contact with ticks and the diseases they carry will 
increase. Tickborne diseases have been on the rise, and we’ve seen a 14- fold increase in reported Lyme disease cases in 
Ohio over the past dozen years.  

Please see the attached memo from the Ohio Department of Health regarding increases in tickborne diseases. 

Attachments: 

• Tickborne Diseases Increasing – Request for Providers Enhanced Surveillance

If you are receiving this health message via fax, please visit the CCCHD website (http://ccchd.com/?page_id=870) or follow 
the QR code below to view a digital copy with clickable links.  If you wish to receive health alerts electronically in the future, 
please contact asauter@ccchd.com.   

Message Details 

Date: 5/26/2023 

Time Sensitivity: Not Urgent 

To: Medical offices, Urgent Cares, Clinics, Hospitals, Laboratories and ICPs 

Target Audience: Physicians, PA, NP, Nurses, Medical Staff, ICP staff, and Laboratorians 

Relevance to Public Health: High Concern 
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